Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

MAY 29 2025
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. A1l s. 2025

CHANGE OF INFORMATION TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 199, S. 2025
TITLED TRAINING OF QMS AUDITORS ON GUIDELINES FOR AUDITING
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM OF ONE DEPED, ONE QMS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
QMS Auditors
All Others Concerned

1. The Office informs all concerned on the change of date stipulated in the Division
Memorandum No. 199, s. 2025 titled Training of QMS Auditors on Guidelines
for Auditing Management System of One DepEd, One QMS from June 2-3, 2025
to June 3-4, 2025 at 8:00 in the morning.

2. Further, Dr. Edwin T. Marcos, Quality Assurance Division Chief, and Anthony
Dela Cruz, Education Program Supervisor of DepEd Regional Office III, will be
added to the list of resource speakers.

3. This Memorandum shall serve as a Travel Authority of the concerned.

4. All other provisions stated in the said Memorandum remain in effect.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to ali concerned is

desired.
CAROLINA S.%%OLETA, EdD, CESO V

g/ Schools Division Superintendent

Enclosure. as stated
Reference: as stated
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